
Supplementary Note – Relevant to all planning committee items 

 

The National Planning Policy Framework was updated, and this was published on the 
12th December 2024.   

Importantly whilst some of the paragraph numbers have been amended, the 
overarching chapter numbers have not changed. These are as set out on the ‘Relevant 
Planning Policies and Background Papers’ part of the individual committee reports.    

Where reference is made moving forward, this will be in relation to the National 
Planning Policy Framework 2024 (NPPF 2024).   

To confirm, where reference is made to the NPPF in the reports to be considered, there 
is not considered to be any material changes that justify amendments to the reports or 
their consideration.  

 


